
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO. 2/2022 

 

Greater Letaba Municipality would like to withdraw tender of Supply and Repair Server room equipment 
with bid number GLM010/2022 that was published in the Sowetan on the 05th of January 2022.  
 
 

 

Enquiries: Ms. Kgatla MP or Ms. Mtebule TY @ 087 086 7471 & 087 086 7491. 
 

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
 
Mankgabe MF 
Municipal Manager 


